
 
 

Please join us to provide input on the Bicycle and Pedestrian Trail 
alignment through Buccaneer Park and the Alta Loma Creek crossing. 

 

Coastal Rail Trail, City of Oceanside 
 
Community Open House 
Saturday, May 13, 2017 
10am to 12pm 
Buccaneer Park 

 
 

Alternative locations for the trail and bridge 
have been developed. We welcome your 

input at this important meeting. 

Please RSVP to Bobette Bowman 
bbowman@dokkenengineering.com 

or call (858) 514-8377 

mailto:bbowman@dokkenengineering.com

